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DATE:   February 15, 2016
 
TO:        All Acura Dealer Principals, General Managers, Sales Managers, Service Managers, Parts Managers and
Personnel
 
FROM:  Campaign Administration
 
RE:        Stop Sale/Safety Recall: 2005-2016 Multi-Model Acura Driver’s Airbag Inflator VIN UPDATE
 
On Friday, January 29, 2016, Acura notified NHTSA of a stop sale and safety recall for approximately 530,000 model
year 2005-2016 Acura vehicles. Due to this, the following models are subject to a recall and stop sale order in all
regions of the United States and US territories:
 
2013-16 Acura ILX
2007-16 Acura RDX
2005-12 Acura RL
2009-14 Acura TL
2010-13 Acura ZDX
 
As of today, February 15, 2016, affected VINs have been determined and vehicle eligibility can be confirmed through
VIN status inquiry. Any unsold vehicle shown to be eligible for service bulletin 16-010 will need to remain on stop sale
until the vehicle is repaired. Vehicles that no longer show as eligible for the bulletin can be sold without further action,
assuming no other open recalls apply. Client-facing sites (www.recalls.acura.com, safercar.gov) have also been updated
with the list of eligible VINs, which may drive inquires about eligibility or repair. At this time, replacement parts to repair
the recall condition are not available.
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